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Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 17
th

 August with a Fish & Chip luncheon followed by 

entertainment. 

Due to the cancellation of the “Paws For Effect”act 30 members  were entertained by a duo called The 

Willbees, who  perform in Folk Clubs in the Bristol area. Talented musicians and harmonious singers, they 

played and sang songs by The Everly Brothers and Buddy Holly but interspersed these with some very amusing 

comedy songs, which generated plenty of laughter from  the audience. The highlight was the song sung in 

“Krect Bristle”. 

 

On 24
th

 August a group of members will make a return visit to the local Italian Restaurant LA 

PASSIONNE, which was a great success last year and tremendous value for the members to be fed 

and waited on in pleasant surroundings, a great break for them from their caring duties. 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 
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PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Muriel Richards  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


